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Unlock Career Opportunities: SFCC to Host Certified Fiber Optic 

Technician Bootcamp 

 

PRESS RELEASE  
For Immediate Release:  November 1 2023 
Contact:    Alison Riley 
505-795-3253 
 

 

Santa Fe, NM- Santa Fe Community College (SFCC) is delighted to announce the upcoming Fiber 

Optic Technician Bootcamp, a comprehensive training program set to take place from 

December 11 to 15, 2023, at the SFCC Higher Education Center, 1950 Siringo Road, Santa Fe, 

NM. The program runs from 8 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday, providing participants with an 

intensive hands-on experience. 

This intensive five-day bootcamp offers aspiring professionals the chance to become Certified 

Fiber Optic Technicians. Additionally, participants can opt for an extra day of training on 

December 16, focusing on Fiber to the Home applications. The program, priced at $2500 per 

student, not only equips attendees with invaluable skills but also includes three industry 

certifications recognized globally. Scholarships may be available to New Mexico residents, 

making this opportunity accessible to a wider audience. 

The certifications, accredited by the Fiber Optic Association, align with international industry 

standards and remain valid for three years. The credentials include Certified Fiber Optic 

Technician, Certified Fiber Optic Specialist in Splicing, and Certified Fiber Optic Specialist in 

Testing and Maintenance. 

To be eligible, participants must be high school graduates or equivalent, 18 years old or older, 

and capable of attending the entire program, including the orientation, week-long training, and 

paid internship period. While no prior workforce training is necessary, students must possess 

color distinction abilities and good finger dexterity. 

http://www.weebly.com/


The application deadline for this exceptional opportunity is November 22, 2023. Prospective 

participants are encouraged to apply now and secure their spot in this transformative program. 

For application details and further information, please visit Fiber Optic Technician - PROTEC 

Santa Fe 

 

Can’t attend in December? Sessions will be offered in 2024. More information to come 

• February 5-9,2024 

• May 13-17, 2024 

https://www.protecsantafe.com/fiber-optic-technician.html
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